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Nebraska State Patrol urges safety during holidays 
(KLZA)-- Family, friends, and feasts are on tap this Thanksgiving.

The Nebraska State Patrol reminds all travelers that safe driving is part of the
recipe for a great holiday weekend. Troopers and dispatchers will be working
overtime throughout Thanksgiving weekend to help keep holiday travelers safe
across the state. The Buckle Up, Every Trip, Every Time campaign runs from
Wednesday through Sunday.

The Nebraska Department of Transportation - Highway Safety Office (HSO)
reports that Nebraska has one of the lowest seatbelt usage rates in the country.
HSO reports that Nebraska had an observed seatbelt usage rate of 76% in 2022,
the lowest rate in the last ten years. That compares to the national rate of 92%.
NSP also reminds motorists to never drive impaired. Impaired-driving crashes
claimed over 800 lives nationally during Thanksgiving weekend from 2017 to
2021, according to the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration.

While traveling, if you need a roadway assist, call the NSP Highway Helpline at
*55.”
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